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WINTER STORMS DISRUPT TRUCK AND RAIL TRAFFIC





The massive winter storm covering a major portion of the U.S. delayed or halted truck and rail transportation due to icy roads or imposed truck limits.  The worst of the weather hit the Midwest on Tuesday and was headed for the northeastern portion of the country Wednesday.   More than 17 inches of snow fell on Chicago, stranding hundreds of motorists and trucks.  Union Pacific Railroad warned that Chicago and Milwaukee would be particularly hard hit by this storm.





FRENCH PORT STRIKE TO RESUME FRIDAY





French dockworkers, crane operators and other port workers are expected to walk off the job Friday, Feb.4.  Private stevedores are said to be anxious to compromise to avert further strikes which have severely reduced traffic.  They also fear a permanent loss of traffic to rival European ports such as Rotterdam and Antwerp which have attracted cargo from diverted French ports.





CARRIERS WATCH TURMOIL AS EGYPT SUPPLY CHAINS REMAIN SECURE





International companies have reported little disruption to their operations in Egypt as a result of the widespread protests against the regime of their president.  All Egyptian terminals and ports are open, but congestion is building as containers are not being released due to lack of labor, diminished fuel supplies for dockside equipment and shortened hours due to curfews.  Internet service was restored on Wednesday, February 2 which has enabled enhanced communications.  Companies are closely monitoring cargo passing through the Suez Canal.  Operations are unlikely to be disrupted because of the heavy military presence.  





If you have any questions regarding these topics, please contact Marc Mugfor, � HYPERLINK "mailto:mmugfor@ufoltd.com" �mmugfor@ufoltd.com� for additional details.  











